UNOFFICIAL TRANSLATION

Chief Justice of the Supreme Court of Estonia
dr. iur. Villu KÕVE


Dear Mr Chief Justice,

On behalf of the judges of the Supreme Court and on my own behalf, I would like 
to express my sincere gratitude for your support in connection with the tragic death 
of judge Leonid Loboiko, who was a victim of the enemy fire.
Leonid Loboiko will forever remain in our memory as a kind, open person 
and an experienced judge.
I would like to emphasize that it is very important for us to feel the unwavering support of our true friends who share this sorrow with us.


Your sincerely,

	President of the Supreme Court
	                    Stanislav KRAVCHENKO






